
 

Friday 27th September

02/10/19 
Year 5 School 
Counsellors at 
UK Parliament

02/10/19 
Year 3 

Residential to 
Colomendy

03/10/19 
Cross-Country 

Meeting at 
Stanley Park

03/10/19 
Year 4 Harvest 
Assembly (for 
Year 4 Parents 

Only)

11/10/19 
Year 6 

Merseytravel 
Transition Day

In Other News… 
Our children have enjoyed yet another exciting week, packed full of memorable learning 
experiences. For example, our Year 6 pupils have been thinking of inspiring acts of kindness 
through the @iwill_campaign with the staff of LFC Foundation. The whole school also 
enjoyed an ‘introduction to judo’ assembly in preparation for an exciting up and coming after 
school club and some classes continued to explore coding in computing, carrying on from 
the work they did for National Coding Week last week. Head over to our Twitter feed for 
more details and photos.  

What a fabulous day we all had on Tuesday celebrating the Royal Horticultural Society’s School 
Gardening ‘Big Soup Share’. A special thank you to Miss Jen (our allotment superhero) and Miss 
Michaela (form Apple of my Eye - our Cookery partner) for hosting the event. Pupils ion Year 3 and 
Year 4 harvested their homegrown vegetables and turned them into delicious soup which they 
enjoyed with their parents. The event was a real success and will help us on our quest to achieve the 
RHS Level 5 School Gardening Award where we have to share our garden with others in our local 
community through open days, sales and events. What a memorable learning experience it was!  

Please follow  
us on Twitter! 

Our feed is where we 
celebrate the wonderful 

learning opportunities we 
provide for our pupils 

everyday!  

@flomellynewsOur Extra-Curricular Fencing Club is Proving a Real Hit! 
At Florence Melly Community Primary School, we believe that physical education and sport 
play a crucial role in improving our pupils’ physical wellbeing and lifestyles. We are 
committed to making additional and sustained improvements to the quality of PE and sport 
in our school and want to develop and add to the PE and sport activities that we already 
offer. That’s why this academic year, we have organised a superb fencing club. Check out 
our Twitter feed for more photos and videos of the children enjoying this unique activity! 

On Thursday 3rd October, 
Year 4 will be holding a 

special harvest assembly for 
their parents. Each and 

every year we are 
overwhelmed by the 

generosity of our parents 
and families during our 

harvest food collection. Lets 
see if we can make this 

year’s event the best and 
most successful ever! The 

assembly is for Year 4 
parents only and starts at 

9:30am.

Our Year 6 Transition Trip with Merseytravel 
On Wednesday some of our Year 6 children spent the day out and about in our vibrant city 
using different types public transport. The day was arranged to support the group's 
transition to secondary school next year. The children started their outing at the 
Merseytravel Hub in Queen's Square, then took the bus to James Street station. After that, it 
was the train to Hamilton Square in Birkenhead which was followed by the U Boat story 
where the children got to see into the cross-sectioned of a U-boat submarine and discover 
its amazing story through a highly interactive and exciting exhibition. The children then 
enjoyed the Ferry 'cross the Mersey'. For some of the children it was their first time on the 
river, luckily the weather was great and the water was calm. The afternoon was spent 
having a tour of the Queensway tunnel. The children learnt some of the history of the tunnel 
and also had a good look around underneath and were even allowed on the road deck! 
Our Superstar Cross-County Athletes 
A huge congratulations to our fabulous cross-country team who competed at Newsham Park 
earlier this week, in the first cross-county meet of the year. The children did amazingly well 
and we are so proud of their achievements. We really do have a great team this year ! 



If you don’t 
already, please follow us on 
Twitter.  
Our feed is where we celebrate 
the wonderful learning  
opportunities we provide for  

It is really important that each child reaches our school attendance target of 97%. 
Please make sure your child is in school and on time everyday! 

2B 3S

The winning classes will receive an additional playtime next week 
as a reward. Well done to 4M and 6B who had 100% attendance! 

1st 
100%

Florence Melly Community Primary School Attendance League Table 
WEEK 4

Position Class Games 
Played Wins Draws Loses Bonus 

Points Form Total 
Points

1 4M 4 3 1 0 23 D W(B) W W 34

2 2B 4 1 2 1 23 D L W D 31

= 6B 4 1 2 1 23 D L W D 31

4 2D 4 3 0 1 14 W W W(B) L 24

= 3S 4 3 1 0 13 W D W W 24

= 5D 4 3 0 1 14 W W L W 24

7 RL 4 1 1 2 14 D W L L 21

8 RD 4 1 1 2 12 D W L L 19

= 3M 4 3 1 0 8 D W W W 19

10 6F 4 2 0 2 7 W D W L 15

11 1B 4 0 1 3 7 D L L L 12

12 1M 4 0 1 3 6 D L L L 11

13 5W 4 2 0 2 2 L W W L 10

14 4B 4 1 0 3 3 L L L W 9

15 6S 4 1 0 3 1 L(B) L L W 7

WEEK 4 
27/O9/19

2nd 
99.3%

3rd 
96.0%

WEEK 4 
Results

RL vs 4B

97.2% 98.2%

3M vs 5W

95.8% 93.7%

2B vs 6B

100% 100%

1M vs 6S

90.0% 97.0%

RD vs 5D

92.4% 97.7%

3S vs 6F

99.3% 92.0%

4M vs 2D

100% 97.8%

1B Bye Fixture

94.6%

WEEK 5  
Fixture List

RL vs 5W

4B vs 6B

3M vs 6S

2B vs 5D

1M vs 6F

RD vs 2D

3S vs 1B

4M Bye Fixture

If you have any 
questions about 

your child’s 
attendance, please 
see Mr Doyle (our 
Attendance Lead).  

4M 
& 
6B


